
There's only one 
way to make sure 

®*"- '•#' 5^ pizza dough is as fresh as it can 
b6- We make our dough fresh 

-T* every day. Not frozen, fresh —
. w - " every day. After all, we know

how important dough is when 
iu're making quality pizza. When you pick up that 
st piece and lake a |uicy bite ... we think you’ll agree

FRESH

. . we know pizza!

5pm • condition! cxrmlttlnqminimum pu'Cheee •

GRECO
PiiuOnTmt Or Pizza On Ue!.

FREE DELIVERY 
IN 30 MINUTES

453-5300
PRING GARDEN ROAD

C/~\l i A DC ^our|b pizzas 
They're every­

where. Round, round, round. 
They look the same, some even 
taste the same. We don’t cut 

when it comes to making a delicious pizza.

upe. And you’ll love its juicy, delicious mouth- 
atermg taste.
So why settle for round when you can have square? 
ou see, in Grecoville, we think a pizza that doesn’t

KNOW PIZZA...beromirng AtUn-

We use a high grade pizza sauce prepared exclusive- 
for Greco Pizza Donair Restaurants and the finest

So the next time you're thinking of pizza, think of 
e people who know pizza. Greco Pizza Donair.
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Let'sFASTface it,il

PÜâJfBTSWï some pizzerias 
are faster than 

other pizzeri- 
k F as. We know 
E the best piz- 

is hot pizza. And a hpt pizza means it has to get 
your door fast —fresh from the oven. If you live in 
ecoville and your pizza doesn't get to your door

£

take our 30 minute guarantee.
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The Dalhousie Staff Association is opting for government concili­
ation in their contract negotiation with the administration — hoping to 
open the doors to greater success at the bargaining table. Photo by 
Scot Campbell/Dal Photo

Council notes
By ERIN GOODMAN ing with law^ students Mark Mor­

ris and Barney Miller.
In other business, the council 

approved a $400 grant to the 
Drama Society to help finance 
their upcoming production.

The October 19 decision to 
allow council member and sena­
tor Addesh Mago to retain his seat 
was appealed.

At the Council Meeting of Sun­
day, November 2, a judicial board 
was appointed to determine the 
constitutionality of allowing fra­
ternities to sit on Council. Glen 
Johnson, a third year law student, 
has been appointed chairperson 
of the Board, and he will be work-

Students back to
school

from page 1 dent union president Ken Robin­
son was defeated by 58 to 10 with 
13 abstentions. Robinson is also 
the only sitting student represen­
tative on the board of governors. 
The motion was put forward 
because some students felt he was 
not bringing enough informa­
tion from board meetings to the 
students about the negotiations 
and because some were critical of 
the“neutral" stance the student 
council took during the 
negotiations.

"People wanted him to be a 
demi-god: that just isn't possi­
ble," says Marjorie, a design stu­
dio student at the college.

NSCAD administraion offered 
students who wished to withdraw 
from the college as a result of the 
strike a full tuition refund. An 
official in the registrar's office 
said she expected "a few stu­
dents" to take the college up on 
its offer.

sense of community but it will 
take some time for the other 
wounds to heal. The work has 
just begun," says Horne.

Comiter says the board backed 
down from their earlier threat to 
close the school because of pres­
sure from students, media, and 
possibly the government, and 
because they underestimated the 
unity and strength of the faculty.

"It took them a long time to 
discover that we were serious," 
says Comiter.

President Garry Kennedy was 
unavailable for comment.

T he student union at NSCAD 
yesterday tabled a non-confidence 
motion regarding the administra­
tion and (he board of governors, 
resulting from their handling of 
the negotiations.

At noon on Wednesday, a 
motion of non-confidence in stu-

THE ANGLICAN CHURCH 
WELCOMES YOU 

ALL SAINTS CATHEDRAL 
(Tower Rd. at University A ve.) 

Tel: 423-6002

SUNDA Y SER VICES:
8:00AM Holy Communion 
9:15AM Holy Communion 

(contemporary) 
11:00AM Holy Communion 

or morning prayer 
10:00AM Holy Communion 

first Sunday of 
the month.

7:00 PM Evensong

Students especially welcome 
Time for Students 
Every Sunday at 8 p.m.

In a Pinch? Papers Typed 
$1.50 per page

Quickly, neatly and 
cheaply

FREE pick up & delivery
422-4082

DSA cuts out
By TOBY SANGER "We’re just asking them to talk 

to us before they make any major 
management changes," savs du 
Toit.

Cameron and du Toit both 
agree the Ritchie study has 
resulted in an uncertain labour 
situation in which workers feel 
their job security threatened.

Cameron says "we've done all 
we can to alleviate their 
cerns.” But du Toit says, to alle­
viate these concerns, staff need to 
be consulted on major manage­
ment matters.

She describes it as ironic that 
the university has organized a 
government funded "Quality of 
Working Life" project to get 
supervisors and staff to share 
responsibility for decision­
making, yet is reluctant to prac­
tice it when it comes to drawing 
up contracts with its staff.

Cameron says the university is 
not opposed to consultation with 
staff over management issues but 
says they are trying to establish 
useful limits to the things that 
must be discussed.

If no agreement is reached in 
the conciliation process, each 
party is free to call a strike or lock­
out two weeks after the concilia­
tor's report is filed.

The Dalhousie Staff Associa­
tion broke off its contract negoti­
ations with the administration 
last Friday, forcing the two par­
ties to government conciliation 
for a resolution to their five- 
month old contract talks.

The two sides have met 26 
times since June and agreed only- 
on "housekeeping items” so far, 
with provisions dealing with 
technological change, work juris­
diction, tuition fee reimburse­
ment and wages still to be decided 
upon.

"I guess the DSA figured they 
could make more progress with a 
conciliator," says administration 
negotiator Allen Cameron.

Many of the DSA’s remaining 
demands deal with issues raised 
by the Ritchie and Associates 
labour management study being 
conducted at Dalhousie.

"We were ready to bring very 
few proposals to the table before 
Ritchie," says DSA executive 
director Delphine du Toit.

"The Ritchie study is at the 
root of many of the issues. We 
want more consultation with 
staff about management but the 
administration says ‘get lost’ 
every time we bring it up."

con-

i

Walk home service 
under-staffed

By TROY WAGNER If a phone call was not received by 
a certain time the service would 
notify Dalhousie security, who 
would then contact the police.

Dalhousie now has only 
walk-home service, operating out 
of Shirreff Hall and open only to 
those who are in residence there. 
It was started last year because of 
the increase in flashings on cam­
pus and is run along the same 
lines as the service set up by Patti- 
son last year.

"It was efficient last year and 
we have about the same demand 
for it this year," says Bernadette 
Romeo, an organizer of the ser­
vice. "We are getting about two to 
three calls a night. We hope that 
the knowledge of the service will 
deter flashers from making any 
advances. People should realize 
that a compus is a target for crime 
and people should therefore not 
take any chances."

Max Keeping, director of Dal­
housie security, says the number 
of violent crimes on

The walk-home service may be 
cancelled this year due to a lack of 
demand and the small number of 
people volunteering their 
services.

Jolene Pattison, a member of 
the Dalhousie security coucil, 
organized the service last year to 
meet the concerns of some stu­
dents who were not feeling safe 
about walking alone on campus.

“We were trying to prevent 
flashing and mugging from 
becoming too big a problem on 
campus. If people took steps to 
protect themselves, the muggers 
and thieves won't come around 
campus because they would 
know' that it would not be worth 
their while."

Last year the reports of flashing 
tripled from 8 in 1984 to 24 
reports in 1985. This year there 
have been 6 reports so far.

Pattison says that if she finds a 
demand for the service this year 
she will set up the service again 
after Christmas, although it may 
be with a skeleton crew, due to the 
lack of volunteers.

The service ran from January 
to exam time last year and oper­
ated from 7:30 to 11:30 each night 
out of the Dalhousie SUB. An 
average of 3 calls per night were 
received, mainly from female stu­
dents who lived off campus.

Each shift was organized in 
teams of threes. Two escorts, usu­
ally a man and a woman, would 
walk the student from the library 
to their car or to their bus stop.

If desired, the escorts would 
wait until the bus came and 
arrange for the student to phone 
the SUB once they reached home.

one

campus is 
relatively low, considering the 
high number of female students 
in such a concentrated area.

In the past seven years there 
have been only three violent 
crimes on campus, the latest 
being a stabbing on Studley Field 
last year. In fact, acts of vandal­
ism have dropped and to date 
there lias been no reports of any 
mugging.

"Most of the assaults that occur 
on campus are fights that occur 
indoors, between people who 
know each other," Keeping 
explain.

Considering the low number of 
violent crimes on campus, some 
students may have an unground­
ed fear of assault but Keeping 
thinks that this is a good thing.
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